D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, N.D.-87

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the students must come in proper winter school uniform, w.e.f. Monday, November 21, 2016 onwards. (Kindly check the uniform norms given on pg. 17 of the parent-student handbook).

As notified earlier, DAVCMC introduced new DAV brand uniform in 2015-16. If you have to purchase uniform, you are requested to purchase the new uniform only. However, those who still have the old one, the old winter uniform is allowed only for this session. In the next session, 2017-18, it will be mandatory to follow the new uniform norms only (during summer & winter both).

Please ensure that your ward wears winter uniform - full sleeved shirt, pullover/blazer (with school logo), socks, tie (topmost button of the shirt should be fastened) etc. from Monday positively. Defaulters will be strictly dealt with.

Manju Malik

Principal